August 22, 2017

To the Town of Dedham Zoning Board of Appeals:

I hereby request that the decision for 39 Washington Street, Dedham, MA 02026, stamped in at the Town
of Dedham Town Clerk’s office on February 7, 2017, be removed from the Town of Dedham website.
There is personal information in the decision that | do not wish to be made public.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
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Roger Kiami
39 Washington Street
Dedham, MA 02026



